[DATE]
[NAME]
[DEPT]
[CAMPUS ADDRESS]
Dear Dr. [NAME]:


The Administrative Regulations of the University stipulate that untenured faculty members undergo two progress reviews.  These typically occur in the second and fourth years of the probationary period.  Frequently, however, a second-year review comes too early to provide much in the way of effective evaluation and feedback.  Accordingly, with the approval of the Provost’s Office, the College instituted a third-year progress review.  This review provides for a mid-cycle evaluation of achievement that occurs sufficiently prior to the sixth-year tenure review as to allow time for any area of concern to be addressed.

The College and Department will, as a matter of course, conduct progress reviews in the third and fourth years of your probationary service.  These reviews will satisfy the university regulation that two reviews be conducted during the probationary period. You also have the option of a second-year progress review, which would be carried out in the spring semester of 2023 should you opt for one.  Please complete and return the bottom portion of this letter—no later than February 7— to indicate whether or not you would to undergo a second-year review. I encourage you to discuss this matter with your department chair. 






Sincerely,







Sarah Lyon 






Associate Dean of Faculty
cc:
[Chair]
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------



I prefer to forego the second-year review.  I understand that I will have a third-year review in the spring of 2024 and a fourth-year review in the spring of 2025.



I request a second-year review to be conducted in the spring of 2023. I understand that I will also have a third-year review in the spring of 2024 and a fourth-year review in the spring of 2025.


                                         Signature
                        

                      Date
